OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Dartmouth College HANOVER - NEW HAMPSHIRE 03755
The Faculty of Arts and Sciences e

June 26, 1981

Prime Minister Maria de Lourdes Pintassilgo
AL. SPO Antonio

Dos Cabuchos, 4-5.1100

Lisboa, Portugal

Dear Prime Minister Pintassilgo:

Thank you for your very thoughtful note about your visit to
Dartmouth College and I apologize for the long delay in sending
this letter. I usually wait for a short while after such a visit
in order to gather my own impressions about the impact that such
a visit has had. I followed the same course for your visit but
other events rushed in to delay my own note to you to thank you
for the visit.

You touched a great many people and all during the spring
term I kept coming-in contact-with-students and faculty who on their
own and in very dITfferent oncixts conneénted Upbr your viszit to
the College. It is very gratifying to have helped bring about an
event which affected so many different people in so many different
ways. Your willingness to meet in so many different situations in
such an intense schedule made all of the effort exciting, enjoyable
and worthwhile. Your enthusiasm and responsiveness created a depth
and richness to the visit which is rare. All of Dartmouth College
is in your debt and we appreciate your willingness to spend time
on our campus.

If you are ever in the United States again and would like a
weekend of some time in the country, please do not hesitate to call.
We would welcome you as our guest and would promise even not to work
you as hard as we did this time. Again, my thanks for your kind
letter and for the generosity of sharing your spirit, caring and
insight with us.

Sincerely,
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Gregory S. Prince, Jr.
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